
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 13, 2020 

DG Jason & District OH-5 Cabinet, 

I have reached out to all of my clubs to introduce myself as their Zone Chair for this Lion’s Year. I also wanted 
to see how this Pandemic has affected them and their clubs.  Only a few have responded back to me.    Will 
be sending follow-up emails to see if I can get more of my clubs to respond. 

I am in the process of scheduling all my Zone Meetings for the year.  I will be sending emails to all my clubs 
to recruit host clubs for the Zone meetings. 

I have been invited to an Olentangy meeting, but was unable to attend due to a prior commitment.  Will plan 
visitations with all of my clubs as soon as possible. 

Club Membership  (as of July, 2020)   (Net) 
 
Bexley 24    0 
Columbus Inner City 12    0 
Gahanna 18    0 
New Albany 30    0  
Olentangy Noon 12    -2 
Sunbury 29    0 
Westerville 38    38 
Worthington Noon 27    0 
 
I am aware that one of my clubs has not turned in their officers for this year yet.  I will need help in finding 
out what needs to be done to remedy this issue.  I have already started receiving feedback on the contest for 
this year.  Lots of excitement and I will try to keep my clubs motivated.  Very excited to serve as a Zone Chair 
this year. 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 Lion Debbie Bolyard 
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